
cA CITY OF Incorporated INDUSTRY June 10. 1957 

January 25,2007 

Mark R. Hamblin 
Planner II 
Environmental Protection Office 
Energy Facilities Siting Division 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street, MS 40 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5504 

Subject: Walnut Creek Energy Park Project 

Dear Mr. Hamblin: 

The City of Industry Engineering department has reviewed the 16 development 
projects approved by the City of lndustry within the 18 months prior to the filing of 
the Walnut Creek Energy Park AFC would generate additional vehicle 
trips to surface streets within the City. The City's individual review of each 
project concludes that the estimated number of vehicle trips generated by them 

collectively could be accommodated by the City's existing road system. The 
estimated additional vehicle trips generated by the proposed Walnut Creek 
Energy Park at operation could also be accommodated by the City's existing road 
system. 

Please do not hesitate to call me at (626) 333-221 1 if you have any additional 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

~ r o y  Helling 
Associate Planner 
City of lndustry 
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